
                                                                                                                 2nd April 2020

Dear Parents,

I hope that you are all keeping safe and well during these very difficult times.

I have received a few enquiries regarding the Tesco Meal vouchers for pupils who are entitled to free

school meals.

Parents of pupils who are entitled to free school meals will receive an email in order to access their 

E-Voucher.

You can only claim free school meals if you are receiving certain benefits.  If you think that you may 

be entitled to free school meals, please click on the link below to access the application form. Please 

email the completed forms back to me at reception@haymerle.southwark.sch.uk

I would like to thank parents/carers for all your support during this worrying times, it is much 

appreciated.

Please do check the school’s website as this will have the most up to date information.

Please click this link to access the application form: FSM Application Form

Kind regards

Mrs K Gray

SBM


